
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Osler for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

Question What consideration has been given to extending the current 
temporary provision of toilet facilities in Inverleith Park, Leith 
Links and the Meadows? 

Answer 


